
 

 
                                                                                                      Dear 

ACS Parents:        

Happy Friday! We have completed our second round of 

MAP Assessments and will be sharing parent reports next 

week. Please feel free to ask your child’s teacher any 

questions you may have.   

Please make note that February 24th starts Lent in the 

Ukrainian Catholic Rite.  Our students are offered the 

opportunity to go to confession next week and we will be 

discussing the meaning of Lent in all of our Religion 

classes.  Also note that on Wednesday, March 4 it is a 

12:30 dismissal and Friday, March 13th there are no classes 

for students. 

On a personal note, I want to share my good news!  My 

daughter, Samantha (ACS class of ’16), has passed her 

Teaching Exams and has started student teaching in a first 

grade class and loves it.  My second daughter, Cassandra 

(ACS class of ’13), has been accepted to all the colleges 

she applied to – her top choice being John Jay in NYC.  

One day I will be the mom of a Teacher and an FBI 

Director – who would have thought it when I use to dodge 

their teachers in the halls when the girls were out of 

uniform!  I share my news not to boost, because the Glory 

is to God who has given them the courage to continue 

their studies and to work hard.  I share to let you know 

that there is light at the end of the tunnel!  I was 

committed to providing them with a Catholic School 

education and a strong foundation. As parents we worry 

and struggle when our children fail and God knows it has 

taken me a long time to accept that our children, with 

our prayers and guidance, will chart their own course. 

This is my prayer for ALL our ACS students!   

Have a blessed weekend! Any questions please feel free 

to call.                                        -God Bless, Mrs. Shumny  

† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

High Priority 

*Please no double parking. Please be 

careful pulling out. *If you have moved 

or changed your phone number please 

let us know ASAP! 

*Gertrude Hawk Candy Orders 

DUE: March 6th! 

 

 

 

 

  Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption  

Principal’s Newsletter                      
February 21, 2020 



 Dates to Remember: 
February 24th Start of Lent Ukrainian Rite 

February 25th – Student Confession (during school hours) 
February 25th ACS Miller’s Ale House Night –see flyer (REMIND) 

February 26th Start of Lent Roman Rite, Ash Wednesday 
February 28th ½ way Marking Period 3!  

March 4rd 12:30 dismissal, Faculty Meeting PANCAKE BREAKFAST $4 
March 9th Kindergarten and 8th grade Graduation Pictures 

March 10th $3 Dress Down Day 

March 13th NO CLASSES – TEACHER SPIRITUALITY DAY 
March 17th Wear GREEN! Free Dress Down! 

 

 
ACS Spirit Wear Sale OPEN – CLOSES MARCH 1st!! 

 

http://www.goballisticsports.com/store/c386/Assumption_Catholic_School.html 
 

 
From the Office: 

 

*Please call Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski: 732-826-8721 with any billing questions or 
concerns.  

*Past Due lunch bills went out – please ask your child for the notice. 
Registration Paperwork - please send in as soon as possible – payment not due until 

June 1st.  

 
FSA Corner: 

 

 

Gertrude Hawk Candy orders – Due March 6th  Online Order Code: 121010 
 

Church Corner: 
Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK: 684 Alta Vista Place, Perth Amboy 
If you do not have a Parish please join us: Saturday, February22 at 5:00pm and 

Sunday, February 23rd at 9:00 am 
 

Is your child Catholic, in grades 3-8 (2nd grade is prepared in regular Religion class) and 
baptized and interested in receiving First Holy Communion – please call the office ASAP – 

LAST CHANCE FOR THIS SCHOOL YEAR TO RECEIVE THE SACREMENT!! 
 

http://www.goballisticsports.com/store/c386/Assumption_Catholic_School.html

